Office of Chief of Police



Chief of Police Arthel L. Howell

August 16, 2016

Mayor John Dickert and Common Council Racine, WI

RE: Committee Appearance Request to Accept Donation for the K9 Program

Dear Mayor and Aldermen:

I respectfully request to appear before the Finance & Personnel committee to discuss permission to accept a donation of \$1410.00 from Tony Gravley of Next Generation K-9. Mr. Gravley has requested the funds be used for the K9 program. There is no city match.

Thank you for your consideration.

Whith Havell

Sincerely,

Arthel L. Howell Chief of Police

ALH/mmw

cc: Lt. Smith

